
As a Manly resident I would like to submit my full approval regarding additional outdoor seating 
at Hugos on Manly Wharf.
I have lived in the heart of Manly (Wentworth St) for 20 years and believe Alfresco dining is a 
key factor in making Manly the easy living,attractive and exciting area it has become.
I’ve watched the dining and entertainment aspect of Manly grow and improve over 20 years. 
I believe the more of this the better it becomes.

Kind regards,
Debra Fitzgerald 

Sent from Debra's iPhone with best wishes
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